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The Deseret News 

Legal Advertising Department 

 

EMAIL: legals@deseretnews.com 

 

RE: Account #53606 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This email constitutes authorization to publish the NOTICE below in the Deseret News on 

April 9, 2021. 

 

Please send invoice and affidavit of publication to: 

 

Ty L. Howard, Director 

Division of Waste Management and Radiation Control 

P.O. Box 144880 

Salt Lake City, Ut  84114-4880 

 

Enclosure: Public Notice 

 

c: Ashley Sumner (Email), Kaci McNeill (Email), Tom Ball (Email), and Larene Wyss (Email) 

Facility File, Public Participation File, Alisa Westenskow 
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Legal Advertising Department 
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RE: Account #SLT0010250 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This email constitutes authorization to publish the NOTICE below in the Salt Lake Tribune on 

April 11, 2021. 

 

Please send invoice and affidavit of publication to: 

 

Ty L. Howard, Director 

Division of Waste Management and Radiation Control 

P.O. Box 144880 

Salt Lake City, UT  84114-4880 

 

Enclosure: Public Notice 

 

c: Ashley Sumner (Email), Kaci McNeill (Email), Tom Ball (Email), and Larene Wyss (Email) 

Facility File, Public Participation File, Alisa Westenskow 
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UTAH DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 

DIVISION OF WASTE MANAGEMENT AND RADIATION CONTROL 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 
 

 

The Utah Administrative Code (Hazardous Waste Rules) requires the Division of Waste Management and 

Radiation Control maintain a list of all approved permit modifications.  Annually, the Division is required to 

provide notice that an updated list of modifications is available for public review during normal business 

hours.  If you would like to receive an electronic copy, please contact Kaci McNeill at 

“kmcneill1@utah.gov” or Deborah Ng at “dng@utah.gov”.   

 

If you would like to receive a hardcopy, please contact the Division at (801) 536-0200 to schedule an 

appointment at the following location: 

  

Multi-Agency State Office Building 

Utah Department of Environmental Quality 

Division of Waste Management and Radiation Control 

195 North 1950 West, 2nd Floor  

Salt Lake City, UT  84116  

 

For further information, please contact Kaci McNeill or Deborah Ng of the Division of Waste Management 

and Radiation Control at (801) 536-0200.   

 

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals with special needs (including 

auxiliary communicative aids and services) should contact Larene Wyss, Office of Human Resources at 

(801) 536-4284, Telecommunications Relay Service 711, or by email at “lwyss@utah.gov”. 

mailto:kmcneill1@utah.gov
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